## AAFA at Work

No member is able to see, hear, or otherwise be aware of all that is taking place within the Association, but much is working and with success.

The most apparent item is the newsletter, and through it members will be kept abreast of much of the Association work. Most members have been involved to some extent with Nancy Dietrich and Gil Alford's effort to prepare ancestor tables on each of the members. Those at the annual meeting gained first-hand information about much of the Association work.

One of the success stories is the

regularity with which the Association is able to help members, and even some who are not members, by providing additional information on their family lines and/or by making connections with heretofore unknown cousins. It is unusual when the Association hears from a new Alford or Alford descendant but is unable to connect those Alfords to a known line.

Be sure to read AAFA ACTION to keep informed of the many areas in which the Association is operating successfully. If you find a topic that interests you, volunteer your help. Get involved!